3, Deerpark,
Douglas,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Cork
December 3rd, 2012


Dear Sir/Madam,
At present I am studying Software Development which is a one year F.E.T.A.C. Level 5 course at Coláiste Stiofáin Naofa. The bulk of our course involves programming in Java, VB 2010 and web design using Adobe Photoshop and Dreamweaver.
Part of the course involves doing a minimum of 80 hours work experience. Having looked at your company website I would be very interested in doing my work experience with you from April 1st to May 3rd, 2010.
I would be extremely grateful if you could facilitate me for work experience and look forward to hearing from you.
If you require further information please feel free to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

________________
Ray Murray
086 – 8123716
r.murray@eircom.net
